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A metamorphosis is defined as changing shape or form and is often associated with a caterpillar becoming a beautiful butterfly.  MEtaMorph strives to achieve the same dramatic effects in ninth grade students’ career knowledge and academic achievement.  

MEtaMorph merges career exploration, English language arts competencies, and computer skills into one comprehensive curriculum package.  Developed by a team of career coordinators and ninth grade English teachers, with funding from an Ohio “Visioning” grant, MEtaMorph has been successfully piloted to hundreds of students at diverse secondary settings as part of Sinclair Community College’s College and Career Transitions Initiative (CCTI) Site Improvement Plan. The Plan emphasizes early career guidance, as well as academic and technical rigor, as a fundamental characteristic of career pathways that lead to college transition, college readiness, and persistence toward degree completion.

What is MEtaMorph Exactly?

· It is web-based curriculum that can easily be adapted by other school districts nationwide.

· It encompasses thorough career exploration that includes assessments, high school planning, postsecondary planning, and career goal setting.

· It includes a postsecondary unit that encompasses research and financial planning for college and other postsecondary options.

· It covers high school language arts competencies including researching, analyzing, reporting, essay writing, and critical thinking.

· It incorporates computer and Internet competencies including keyboarding, web searches, and links.

· It includes a critical parental component that enhances communication at home regarding a student’s career goals.

MEtaMorph Closes the Career Guidance Gap Early

Based on the results of a quasi-experimental research design incorporating both quantitative and qualitative data from a pilot implementation with students in nine Miami Valley area high schools (N=362), MEtaMorph significantly closed the career guidance gap of the high school freshman participants.  Among the preliminary findings reported by Wright State University researcher, Dr. Jill L. Lindsey, were:

· Ninth graders demonstrated significantly greater career awareness and planning knowledge after completing the web-based lessons and activities.

· Ninth graders demonstrated significantly more career awareness than their tenth grade peers who did not participate in the MEtaMorph curriculum.

· MEtaMorph was significantly effective across student achievement levels (i.e. honors, inclusion, and at risk students).

· English teachers reported that they found the MEtaMorph material valuable not only in developing career awareness, but also in developing students’ language arts skills.

A best practices publication, copies of the research report, and an implementation package will be available in August 2005.

To see MEtaMorph in action go to http://www.mvtechprep.org/ceg/home.htm.  For more information contact Tracy Jayne at 937-512-2275 or via email at tracy.jayne@sinclair.edu. 












